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ROMANIA Voivodeni 

Self-help projects 
 

Dear Friends and 

Donors, 

   

 

Do you remember the farmer in Voivodeni, Romania, who hand-milked his 29 dairy cows every day 

and daily donated 15 liters to refugee children? As you may recall our contact person, pastor Denes 

Csaba, told us that the farmer needed a new electric milk machine and a stainless-steel milk cooler. 

After SB Foundation’s Newsletter about this reached our readers, it did not take long before several 

donations earmarked “to the dairy farmer” arrived at SB-Foundation, so now, as the pictures show, 

we have been able to fulfill the farmer’s  dual needs. He is very happy and grateful. 

 
The Board of SB-Founda-

tion has also decided to 

assist the Tabaran Balint 

family with equipment for  

the fabrication of fruit juice. 

As the picture evidence, the 

production of black currant 

juice is already under way. 

The juice producing owners 

tithe every month to the 

congregation, so when 

production increases, the aid 

to the congregation’s 

welfare projects increases, 

too. 
 

 

A warm thank you for your support of the foundation’s self-help projects. 

With greetings from SB Foundation and us on the Board Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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